FHILLINGDON

LONDON

LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON AUDIT OF ACCOUNTS 2023/24 NOTICE OF
CONCLUSION OF AUDIT

The London Borough of Hillingdon hereby gives notice of the conclusion of audit of the
Council’s accounts in accordance with section 16 of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015.
The accounts and audit reports are available for inspection by electors of the London Borough
of Hillingdon in accordance with section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014 and
can beviewed on the Council’s website: http://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/accounts. Inspections
and copies can be made between 09:30 and 16:30 on working days at the address below.

Andrew Macleod - Chief Accountant
London Borough of Hillingdon Civic Centre
4W/01 High Street

Uxbridge, UB8 TUW



